

Care to Learn Preschool March 2017



Registrations

We will be accepting next years preschool registrations for our current 3 year old students, starting April 3. This years registration process will differ from previous years as it will be completed online only. Further information will be handed out as it becomes available. Thank you for your patience as we try a new process for registration for the 2017/2018 school year. North Star Elementary is currently accepting kindergarten registrations. Please ensure that you have your student's birth certificate.

Preschool Open House

If you know of anyone who may be interested in attending our program next year, we are hosting an open house on March 24, 2017 from 10:00 a.m.- 12:00 at our preschool classroom. This is an opportunity for new families to come and meet our staff and check out our program. If they have any questions, they may call me at (780) 594-3232. Let's continue to expand this new program. We sure love our preschool!

For Your Information

Please inform us if your child is going to be away. Call the school at 780-594-3232.

Drop off and pick up are very busy times. It is very difficult to address any questions or concerns that you may have. I encourage you to arrange a time to meet with me by calling the school or emailing me at mimi.greengrass@nlsd.ab.ca.

Topics and Themes:

Outer Space

St. Patrick's Day

Easter

Letters Q,R,S,T, & U

Colors: Brown, Black, White & Pink

Shapes: Circle

No School Days

Preschool will be closed

Friday March 10

Friday March

